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22/2/2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

You will be aware that the government has announced that all schools will re-open as from 8th 

March 2021. We are very pleased to hear this, and look forward to welcoming students back.  

 

As we will be required to undertake the testing of students three times, it will not be possible to 

have everyone back on site on the day of 8th March itself, as we do not have the capacity to 

test almost 2000 students in one day. We will need to stagger the return of students over the 

course of a week or so and the government have made it clear that schools are able to 

organise this process as required. 

 

I will, therefore, provide more information about the precise return to school as from 8th March 

once we have received further details from the government about how to manage the testing 

of all students. 

 

With my very best wishes as ever, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Pye 

Headteacher 


